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Date: March 11, 2020 
 

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    

From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 

Re:   Paving Bid Results 
 

I would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education information on 
the summer 2020 paving projects at Churchill High School (parking stripe 
repaint), Jackson Early Childhood Center, Johnson Upper Elementary, and Niji-
Iro Elementary. The recommended vendor for all three projects is T&M Asphalt 
Paving with the bid amount of $993,300.00, plus 10% contingency in the amount 
of $99,330.00 for a total project sum of $1,092,630.00. 
 
Please let me know if there are any questions. Thank you.  
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